
Fw: Please oppose resolution to support the “completion” of the  710
Irma Heinrichs to: Pablo Rubio 09/30/2013 03:37 PM

Irma Heinrichs 
Executive Assistant 
City Clerk Department
(562) 570-6228
(562) 570-6789 (FAX)
     My email address has changed to  Irma.Heinrichs@longbeach.gov 

----- Forwarded by Irma Heinrichs/CC/CLB on 09/30/2013 03:37 PM -----

From: Sylvia Plummer <sylviavplummer@gmail.com>
To: cityclerk@longbeach.gov, Patrick.west@longbeach.gov, mayor@longbeach.gov, 

district1@longbeach.gov, district2@longbeach.gov, district3@longbeach.gov, 
district4@longbeach.gov, district5@longbeach.gov, dee.andrews@longbeach.gov, 
district7@longbeach.gov, district8@longbeach.gov, district9@longbeach.gov, 

Date: 09/30/2013 03:03 PM
Subject: Please oppose resolution to support the “completion” of the 710

Long Beach City Council Officials:
I live in the City of Pasadena.  The "completion" of the 710 will impact our city and the San 
Gabriel Valley.   Metro has projected that 180,000 vehicles a day will use the 710 tunnel.  The 
710 will feed onto the 210 freeway, which is already a parking lot.  METRO denies that the 710 
tunnel is for Goods Movement.  Really??  Then why else is there so such motivation to complete 
the 710.
Metro should be looking at clean, quiet electric rail transport systems for goods movement from 
the Port.  Is there a reason this alternative is not being looked at by METRO?  It would serve 
your committee and all of Los Angeles County.
Please help prevent the communities of the 210 corridor from experiencing the same 
environmental and health damaging issues that the Long Beach I-710 corridor has/is suffering. 
 We need 21st Century solutions, not more highway lanes and toll ways.
How will your city benefit by passing this resolution?  Please oppose the resolution to support 
the completion of the 710.
Thank You,
Sylvia Plummer
1331 Court Terrace
Pasadena,  CA   91105
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